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Dear Minister,
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CONTACT|_achlan Black

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION

PLEASE QUOTE THIS REFERENCE

RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION PERIOD ON E-ZONE REVIEW

Reference is made to the review of application of ‘E’ zones in Northern Council’'s LEPs and
the current 21 day public exhibition and submission period of the draft report and interim
recommendations that ends on June 5. Kyogle Council is unable to make a submission by
this date and hereby requests an extension of the submission period until July 4. The
extension is required to enable Council to consider the findings of the consultant's report and
the Department’s response, prepare a submission and endorse the submission at Council's
extraordinary meeting of the 30 June. | trust you can appreciate our position and | look

forward to your response.

Should you wish to discuss this matter please phone Acting Executive Manager Planning

and Environment Lachlan Black on (02) 6632 0293.

Yours faithfully




